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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Brandon Bryant

Email

brandon@redtreebuilders.com

Docket

No E-7 Sub 1155

Message

I'm a builder in Asheville area and a rate payer, I cannot stress enough how much DEP's Residential New
Construction Program has done to promote efficiency, save money, and reduce greenhouse gases. The incentive
has produced quantifiable savings, and we have seen firsthand more savings in the DEP territory versus DEC
where the incentive has been in place for several years. Having the incentives available in DEC territory would
be good for residents of our state. I am asking the Commission to weigh in on this matter and to direct DEC and
the gas utilities to come up with a solution that will allow this incentive to be available for DEC customers.
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